
CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Saira Rothschild, P.E.  — FDOT Project Manager
saira.rothschild@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1194 
 
Andres Atehortua — Project Administrator 
aatehortua@aeengineeringinc.com or (786) 236-0791 
 
Angel Gardner — Community Outreach Specialist 
angel@valerin-group.com or (561) 886-8773 
 
Richard Pereira, P.E. — City of Delray Beach  
Transportation Engineer 
pereirar@mydelraybeach.com or (561) 243-7000, ext. 4116 
 
Elsa Tellez — City of Boca Raton 
Chief Construction Inspector           
Etellez@myboca.us or (561) 416-3424 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT UPDATE 
Brant Drive Bridge Replacement Project 
From Oregon Lane to Avocet Road 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID#: 440043-1-52-01 

BRANT DRIVE BRIDGE CLOSURE TO BEGIN 
Brant Drive will be closed from Oregon Lane to Avocet Road beginning Monday, August, 2, 2021, and will remain 
closed during construction of the bridge over the C-15 Canal. Please follow the provided detour below. 

The City of Delray Beach, as the Project Sponsor, requested through the Palm Beach Transportation Planning Agency 
(TPA) and City of Delray Beach Resolution 04-18 that FDOT District Four design and construct the Brant Drive Bridge 
Replacement Project from Oregon Lane to Avocet Road in the cities of Delray Beach and Boca Raton. FDOT is pleased 
to assist the city and Palm Beach TPA in delivering their vision. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation 
system that ensures the mobility of people and 

goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves 
the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Replacing the two-lane Brant Drive Bridge (Bridge 
No. 935501) over the C-15 Canal with a new 
bridge consisting of two travel lanes and 10-foot 
shared-use paths in each direction 

• Constructing 10-foot shared-use paths in each  
direction north of the bridge  

• Reconstructing sidewalks south of the bridge  
• Adding decorative lighting and drainage 
• Upgrading signage and pavement markings 
• Reconstructing roadway approaches and milling 

and resurfacing 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Project website:  www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $2,472,960         Construction Start Date:  August 2, 2021        Anticipated Completion: Late 2022 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• A full bridge closure will occur for the duration of 

construction. Traffic will be detoured to North   
Dixie Highway via Hidden Valley Boulevard and 
Lindell Boulevard. 

• Access to adjacent properties will be maintained. 
• Navigation of the canal will be maintained for    

marine traffic. 
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